
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Foundation for Packaging Education 
REMIT TO: P.O. Box 25708 | Alexandria, VA 22314 
QUESTIONS? 703.836.2422 | support@PackagingEd.org 

Steve Narva Memorial Fund 

Steve Narva, of AICC Member, the Paige Company passed away in August 2020. 

He was a valued member of the AICC community and the industry. Friends of 
Steve have established a way to remember him. 

Support the independent paper-based packaging industry with a donation to the 

Foundation for Packaging Education Steve Narva Memorial Fund. Donations help 

increase industry knowledge, foster employee retention, and lower training costs. 

Contact Name: 

Title: 

Company:  

Address: 

Email: Phone: 

Multi-Year Pledge 

My company pledges to pay 

     (total pledge amount in USD) 

over     (number of years). 

Frequency of payments (select one):   

   Monthly  Quarterly         Annually 

Start date: 

One-Time Donation 

Donation Amount (USD): 

The Foundation will send a confirming document for tax 

purposes upon receipt of the (each) payment. 


	Contact Name: 
	Title: 
	Company: 
	Address: 
	Email: 
	Phone: 
	total pledge amount in USD: 
	Monthly: Off
	Quarterly: Off
	Annually: Off
	Start date: 
	Donation Amount USD: 
	Number of Years: 


